
From:  Keith Gautreau 
To: Errico  Thomas;  Jean Fraser 
Date:  5/12/2015 11:17 AM 
Subject:  Re: 1342 Congress-  Neigh Center 2015-058 
 
Hi Jean, 
I am good with the turning radius plan that has been provided.  It's not my area of expertise 
but I agree that would be a significant safety issue with cars stopping on Congress St. 
(especially during rush hour) 
  
Thanks, 
Keith 
 
  
Keith Gautreau, Acting Asst. Chief 
Fire Prevention/Community Outreach 
Portland Fire Department 
380 Congress Street 
Portland, ME 04101 
(207)874-8400 
kng@portlandmaine.gov 


